
 

 

 

 

 

GCSE RESULTS - PRESS RELEASE – AUGUST 2021 

 

Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company and Hagley Catholic High School are incredibly 

proud of our Year 11 students for achieving such impressive GCSE results. 

Mr Hodgson, Principal of Hagley Catholic High School, commented, “At the end of what has 

been a hugely disrupted and difficult two years for our Year 11 students, I want to 

congratulate them on their outstanding achievements in the final GCSE examinations. Our 

students not only completed rigorous assessments of their subject knowledge under exam 

conditions in order to fulfil the requirements of the exam boards, but they did so after an 

extended period of uncertainty and flux, often with little formal guidance on what they would 

be facing in the summer. That they have ended up with such excellent results speaks volumes 

about their focus, resilience and determination.” 

Mrs Horan, Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO), added, “Today is a day to celebrate - these 

wonderful results reflect the hard work of the students, their parents and the teachers who 

have supported them.  We wish all our Year 11 students every success as they progress to the 

next stage of their education.  Their achievements are fully deserved, and we offer them our 

warmest congratulations”. 

We look forward to welcoming both our current Hagley and external students to our 

fabulous Sixth Form in September.  It is a very exciting time to be joining us, as our brand 

new designated state of the art Sixth Form Centre will be opening in September.  The 

designated Sixth Form Common Room, study space and classrooms will support the already 

fantastic teaching and student outcomes.  Don't miss out, come and join the Hagley Sixth 

Form, in our brand new building, for the next phase of your educational adventure! 

 

 

 

 


